November 15, 1962

Mr. Moe Feurstein Maldem Mills 150 - 7th Avenue New York, N.Y.

Dear Moe (Rabbi Feurstein):

Your question as to whether the correspondent of the enclosed material is Jewish can be adequately answered by the printed paragraph on the bottom of his letter.

I certainly do not think you ought to give him any letter. He sounds like a religious crank, and if you want to get involved I can suggest more thrilling ways.

Perhaps the most diplomatic way would be to notify him that you are only a layman and therefore hes**it**ate to write prajers or otherwise engage in ecclesiastical activity.

Thank you for remembering my recommendations concerning Paul Baris. Please let me know when you come to a final decision.

I am enclosing some light reading for your entertainment during your Boston to New York trips.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff

Encls